
City of Tacoma

Legislation Text

747 Market Street, First
Floor, Tacoma WA 98402

A resolution authorizing the execution of a Letter of Agreement with the
Tacoma Joint Labor Committee, regarding the addition of June 19th
“Juneteenth” as a paid holiday for City employees, beginning in calendar
year 2022.
[Dylan Carlson, Senior Labor Relations Manager; Bill Fosbre, City Attorney]
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